
COMING TO A CLUB NEAR YOU!!!COMING TO A CLUB NEAR YOU!!!COMING TO A CLUB NEAR YOU!!!COMING TO A CLUB NEAR YOU!!!    

The Strathmore Football Club will be entering a Under 12’s and an under 15’s team in the 

EDFL’s Girls Competition in the 2016 season 

WE ARE LOOKING FOR PLAYERS!!! 

If you or someone you know is interested in playing we would love to see you attend one of 

our skills session prior to Christmas.  No experience is necessary; everyone is welcome 

regardless of where you believe your skill levels are at.  If you’re not sure whether you will 

play or not....... 

COME DOWN AND SEE WHATS GOING ON 

SKILL SESSION:   Monday 7th December Lebanon Reserve 6-7pm 

Monday 14th December Lebanon Reserve 6-7pm 

Please wear runners only and remember your water and sunscreen 

If you have any questions please email us at: juniors@strathmorefc.com.au  

or alternatively contact Neil Moxon on 0431240628 

 

MAY THE MORES BE WITH YOU!!!!! 

 


